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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Date: December 28, 2015 
Contact: Gerald C. Rollett, Director of Public Works 
Phone: (860) 489-2232   
Fax: (860) 489-2550       
 
 
 

NEW YEAR’S DAY 
TRASH COLLECTION 

& 
Christmas Tree Pickup 

 
 
TORRINGTON, CT 06790 

There will be no curbside collection of garbage and recyclables on New Year’s Day, 
Friday January 1st 2016.  Friday’s regularly scheduled collection will be on Saturday. 
 
Also, Christmas tree pickup for Torrington residents will begin Monday, January 11th and 
end Friday, January 15th.  Christmas trees will be picked up with separate trucks on the 
same day as trash.  Trees should not be placed curbside until their collection day to 
prevent plows from covering them with ice and snow.  Trees must have all tree stands, 
ornaments, lights and tree bags removed. 

Condo Residents: Trees will be picked up anytime during the week of January 12th 
starting at 6 AM. 
 
 

 


